CITY OF EL CENTRO

Human Resources Department

TO: Supervisor, Professional and Technical Employees Unit
FROM: Dulce Bedolla, Human Resources Director

SUBJ: Side Letter- New position

DATE: October 1, 2024

During the 24-25 Fiscal Year budget process, the Infrastructure Management Coordinator position
was added to the City.

The following position has been agreed to be added to the Supervisor, Professional and Technical
Employees unit as follows:

Infrastructure Management Coordinator G13
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